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April 27,2020
To All Interested Licensees,

In further response to actions taken by Governor Stitt as well as local officials to the Covid-19
pandemic, wherein some on-premise retail establishments such as bars and restaurants have been
ordered to close for various periods, the Oklahoma ABLE Commission provides the following
guidance, together with previous direction in an effort to aid affected licensees.

1. Any licensed wine and spirit wholesaler, beer distributor, small brewer self—distribﬁtor,
small winery self-distributor, or any other licensee authorized to distribute alcoholic
beverages in this State may continue to sell and deliver alcoholic beverages to any mixed
beverage, caterer mixed beverage combination, or on-premise beer and wine licensee
whose license has expired no more than 60 days prior.

2. Any mixed beverage, caterer mixed beverage combination, or on-premise beer and wine
licensee may renew their license without penalty so long as such renewal is completed no
later than sixty (60) days following the expiration of the license.

Any questions on this issue should be directed to Steven Barker at 405-522-3050, or by email at
steven.barker@able.ok.gov.

Respectfully,
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